
Penthouse Paws Brings the Future of Pet Care
to the LA County Fair

Penthouse Paws: The Peak of Pet Hydration and

Feeding Technology

The future of pet care is here - and it's luxuriously

high-tech.

Pet Tech Innovator Penthouse Paws

Brings Luxury and Convenience to the LA

County Fair.

POMONA, CA, UNITED STATES, April 26,

2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Calling all

pet lovers. Get ready to experience the

future of pet care at the LA County Fair,

happening from Friday, May 3rd to

Monday, May 27th, 2024. Penthouse

Paws, a leading pet tech company, will

be showcasing their revolutionary

smart pet feeders and smart water

fountains at their pop-up shop in Expo

Hall 4 North, Booth D-4340.

Penthouse Paws is dedicated to

making pet care easier and more

efficient for pet owners. Their smart

pet feeders and water fountains use

advanced technology to ensure that

pets are always well-fed and hydrated,

even when their owners are away. The

company's mission is to revolutionize

the way we care for our furry friends,

and they are excited to share their

innovative products with the public at

the LA County Fair.

The LA County Fair is the perfect

platform for Penthouse Paws to

showcase their cutting-edge pet tech.

With over 1.3 million attendees each year, the fair is a popular destination for families and pet

owners alike. This year, visitors can look forward to seeing Penthouse Paws' products in action

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://penthousepaws.com
http://penthousepaws.com
https://penthousepaws.com/products/smart-hd-feeder
https://penthousepaws.com/products/smart-water-fountain
https://penthousepaws.com/products/smart-water-fountain


and learning more about how they can

improve their pet care routine.

"We are thrilled to be a part of the LA

County Fair and to have the

opportunity to introduce our smart pet

feeders and water fountains to the

public," says Penthouse Paws Founder

and CEO Nick Mikhail. "We believe that

our products will revolutionize the way

pet owners care for their furry

companions, and we can't wait to

share this technology with the

community."

Don't miss out on this exciting opportunity to see the future of pet care at the LA County Fair.

Make sure to mark your calendars for Friday, May 3rd to Monday, May 27th, 2024 and visit

Penthouse Paws' pop-up shop in Expo Hall 4 North, Booth D-4340. For more information about

Penthouse Paws and their products, visit their website at www.penthousepaws.com.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/701601707
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